
Wednesday, September 20 Puerto Rico was hit by a category 5 hurricane
leaving the island with no power and communication. Many lives were lost,
and other have lost everything. Puerto Ricans’ at the University of Arizona
are organizing a relief effort to provide the island with basic articles. We are
asking for any type of help whether is monetary or articles that can be
donated to help support our home.

Items that can be donated are:
-­ Water
-­ Batteries (all type but mostly D and C)
-­ Flash Lights
-­ Canned food
-­ Towels
-­ Blankets
-­ First aid kits and OTC medication
-­ Gloves
-­ Personal hygiene products:

Toilet paper
Shampoo
Toothpaste and Toothbrush
Tampons
Baby dipper
Hand sanitizer
Baby wipes
Soap

Donation Boxes and Tables will be located at Marley 822 and Mel & Enid
Zuckerman College of Public Health (located in Drachman Hall) from 8:00-­
4:30pmSeptember 25-­29.
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